
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 

14th September –  
 

ABC Photography in at 
10:30am to take photos for 

the Blackpool Gazette. 

Tuesday & Wednesday – 

PE Days 

 

Optional Home Activity 

Go for a walk and discuss what you can hear. 

 

Please share on Dojo! 

 

Hello everyone! 

We just wanted to say how well the children have settled in this week. We 
are so proud of them and can already tell what an amazing year it’s going to 
be. We have been busy this week getting to know the children, creating self-
portraits and the children have loved dressing up in the home corner.  

                                                                                 - Miss Pritchard 


